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Reading 

Oxford Owl for School and Home  

Please do continue to read at home! 

Use the Oxford Owl books we 

assign, the sharing books from class 

or their book bag books! 

Oxford Owl also allows you to use 

their online library so do feel free 

to browse through and choose your 

own! 

Don’t forget to write them in your 

Reading Rocket booklets to move 

along the planets! 

Numeracy 

This week we have been learning all about 

time!  Telling the time to the hour and half 

past! 

                     

Challenge: Can you log on to your 

purple mash and complete the quiz on time! 

https://www.purplemash.com/  

Are you able to explain to an adult what 

the hands of the clock mean? 

 

 

 

Tricky Words 

This week we have been focusing on the 

tricky words we know so far and putting 

them into a sentence! 

Practice writing them down, cover them 

over and write again from memory. Did you 

get them right? If not, that’s okay! Use a 

green for growth pencil and fix them! You 

can then try again       

 

  Literacy 

This week we have been learning all 

about human growth and change. We 

have learnt the needs of a baby up to 

adults.   

    

Challenge: Log in to your purple 

mash this weekend to find the body growth 

challenges. You might need an adult for this 

task! Purple Mash by 2Simple 

Can you remember the stages. Can you say 

what stage your family members belong to? 

 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.purplemash.com/
https://www.purplemash.com/
https://www.purplemash.com/#tab/home
https://www.purplemash.com/#tab/home
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 Important Notices 

Please note that that as the weather gets warmer, the children must 

have their water bottles with them with *water* in them. Juice and 

Squash are not part of our policy. Suncream can be applied before 

school. If they are bringing it in, it must be named and the children able 

to apply it to themselves.  

      

 

 

 

 
 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 Mrs B and Miss H   

  
 

Reminder of important dates 

Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday – Please make sure the 

children are dressed in their P.E kits as support during these 

days for all the sports days that are happening. 

Tuesday 27th June – Sports Day MORNING 9.15am 

Wednesday 28th June – Transition Day – The children will be 

experiencing their new classes, teachers, and classroom! Please do take 

them to their usual class in the morning still. 

Friday 30th June – Summer Fayre  


